
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Summer STEAM Stars Program in fiscal year 2022. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is United Way of Central Jersey, located at 32 Ford Avenue, 

Milltown, New Jersey 08850. The funding would be used for a Summer STEAM Stars program, 

a summer learning program for Pre-K and Kindergarten students, with the goal of helping 

vulnerable students ready to read at grade-level by the start of the 2022-2023 academic year. I 

certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

 

Bonnie Watson Coleman 

Member of Congress   
 


